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Dear Dr. Lee: 
  
I am sorry to inform you that your submission, "Cervical-Cancer 
Screening--New Guidelines and the Balance between Benefits and Harms," 
has not been accepted for publication in the Journal. It was evaluated by 
members of our editorial staff. After considering its focus, content, and 
interest, we made the editorial decision not to consider your submission 
further. We are informing you of this decision promptly so that you can 
submit it elsewhere. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to consider your submission. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Debra Malina, Ph.D. 
Perspective Editor 
  
New England Journal of Medicine 
10 Shattuck Street 
Boston, MA 02115 
(617) 734-9800 
Fax: (617) 739-9864 
http://www.nejm.org 
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Dear Dr. Lee, 
  
Thank you for your response letter regarding 09-12834 entitled "Cervical-
Cancer Screening--New Guidelines and the Balance between Benefits and 
Harms."  We respect your work, but are unable to reconsider your 
manuscript.  Due to the volume of submissions, we must decline over 92 
percent of the manuscripts that we receive. Please consider this our 
final decision. 
  
We appreciate your interest in the Journal and wish you well in finding 
another venue for the article. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Debra Malina, Ph.D. 
Perspective Editor 
  
New England Journal of Medicine 
10 Shattuck Street 
Boston, MA 02115 
(617) 734-9800 
Fax: (617) 739-9864 
http://www.nejm.org 
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